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Presidents Message: 
 
Good Day members, it is summer again and we the officers (plus a 

few other dedicated volunteers, thank you very much!!) of the CNY chapter 
have been busy trying to set up next year’s meeting events and bring 
together the remaining bits and pieces for Septembers PDC.  We had our 
yearly planning meeting just a couple days ago and have put together a 
schedule and as usual a few blanks need to be filled in (see to the right) but 
we are working on that.  The calendar will be updated as we lock in speakers 
and locations. 

Our busy staff will be updating our members ability to purchase 
an annual pass for the 2019/20 season in their free time, this pass of course 
gets you into all the monthly chapter meetings but not the PDC or WiSH.  
The cost is $100 so basically if you make all the meetings one is on the 
chapter.  

FYI, CNY ASSE is now on LinkedIn.  
Last newsletter before the Sept PDC, don’t forget to register and 

“See You There”! 
Eric 
 
 
  
 
 
 
  

                                        Welcome to all new members!    
 
 
 
 
 

 
September 26th,  PDC 
The Lodge, Skaneateles 
 
Oct, 17, Crane Safety, TBD 
 
Nov. 21, Intro to 21D, TBD 
 
Dec. 12, EAP, TBD 
 
Jan. 16, OSHA Update, Cider 
Mill 
 
Feb. 20, CBD, Green Gate 
 
Mar., Dig Safe Seminar 
 
Apr. 16, Eye Health, Danzers 
 
May 13th, Pre-WiSH  TBD 
 
May 14, WiSH 
 
June 18, Awards Meeting 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

EVENTS CALANDER 
SIGN UP AT 

HTTPS://CNY.ASSP.ORG/ 

New Members: 
Jodi Deep 
Dennis Hesse 
Mike Burk 
Aleana Daniello 
Michael Lovell 
Steve Tighe 
Dominic Castiglia 

New Jobs Listed: 
-Health and Safety Advisor, Black & McDonald (Syr) 

-  
Go to  https://cny.assp.org/current-openings/  for more info! 
 
 
 

https://cny.assp.org/current-openings/
https://cny.assp.org/current-openings/


 

 

Azar 
 
 
 
FOCUS ON SAFETY – Housekeeping 
 
 

To some people, the word “housekeeping” calls to mind 
cleaning floors and surfaces, removing dust, and organizing 
clutter. But in a work setting, it means much more. 
Housekeeping is crucial to safe workplaces. 
 
The practice extends from traditional offices to industrial workplaces, including 
factories, warehouses and manufacturing plants that present special challenges 
such as hazardous materials, combustible dust and other flammables. Experts 
agree that all workplace safety programs should incorporate housekeeping, and 
every worker should play a part. Here are some tips for effective workplace 
housekeeping: 
 

 Keep aisles, walkways, and exits clear of tripping hazards 

 Clean up spills and treat slippery conditions immediately 

 Properly store combustible materials and keep flammable  

Materials away from ignition sources 
 Clear clutter by removing debris and putting tools away  

after use. 

 
While OSHA regulations require that each working surface be cleared of debris, 
including solid and liquid waste, at the end of each work shift or job, whichever 
occurs first, to fully realize the benefit of a clean workplace, it is often easier to 
maintain good housekeeping throughout the course of the job and workday. 
 
Remember that dry sweeping is prohibited on construction sites and many industrial and commercial 
sites per the Respirable Crystalline Silica Regulations; Sweeping compound, wet sweeping or 
HEPA vacuums must be used! 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 

News from the Association 

 

Associate Safety Professional (ASP) Exam Prep Course  

• 8/6-8/8 | California | 2.1 CEUs  

• 9/9-9/11 | Illinois | 2.1 CEUs  

  

Certified Safety Professional (CSP) Exam Prep Course  

• 8/6-8/8 | California | 2.1 CEUs  

• 9/12-9/14 | Illinois | 2.1 CEUs  

  

Math Review Course  

• 8/5 | California | 0.7 CEUs  

• 9/8 | Illinois | 0.7 CEUs 

 

 

 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Other Stuff 

 
A news release from the “Safety and Health Historical Society” 

 

Your 2019 -20 CNY ASSP Officer Line Up: 
President – Eric Fickbohm, V.-President – Glenn Murdock, Secretary – Erin Visalli, 
Treasurer – Jim Flint, Member at Large – Tim Hoster, Chapter Delegate - Jeanette 
Kinsella, Chapter Delegate – Patty Cerio 
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